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As a client of CSS I am proud to say that I exited in a very good way. With that being 

said let me give you a small window about myself and my stay with them. If it had not 

been for CSS and loaning me one of there huts then I don’t know where I would be. 

With a roof over me and my fur babies head and a wonderful staff that seen more 

potential in me then I seen in myself, then I was able to go turn myself in and take 

care of my warrants. Then when I got out I was able to get me a job. If it hadn’t been 

for the staff to bring us housing paperwork to turn in and get our names on the list 

then i would not be in my very first home that i have ever had. I was given the 

opportunity and blessing as well to be able to do the best program that food for lame 

county has to offer. When I was ready to give up on myself and everything else 

around me the staff was there to pick me up and tell me everything I needed to hear 

to keep going. If it had not been for those places that they offer then I can promise 

you I would not be where I am at today. That stepping stone is what help be where I 

am at today. There is a office full of Angels willing to help motivate you into getting 

your life on track and put back together. I needed that shelter and so do others. That 

was the best thing before my very own home that happened in my life. These 

shelters help people get off the streets why take that away. 


